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Road closure 

The road closure operates for a 

short time in the mornings and 

afternoons, to keep the road 

safer for children and parents 

arriving at and leaving school.  

At the moment, there are not enough volunteers 

to operate it on a Thursday or Friday afternoon, 

so it’s important that children know to be careful 

at those times. 

If you are able to offer time to support the road 

closure, please email the school. 

Parking near the school 

The roads around the school, including Shayer Road and Morland Road, are now permit parking only, 

which means it is illegal for parents and carers to park in these roads even to drop their children off.  

In addition to this, the road closure in place means that parents should not be accessing these roads 

at school drop off or pick up time, even when the closure is not marshalled.  

 

The map shows the nearby 

roads with parking spaces. 

We also have permission from 

The Range and Pets At Home to 

use their car parks for a short 

time in order to drop off or pick 

up children. 

We take the safety of our 

children seriously, and will report 

any driver parking illegally, or not 

respecting the road closure. 

 

Travelling to school 

We encourage children to walk, 

scoot or cycle to school, for the 

whole journey or part of the 

journey. 

If children scoot or cycle to 

school, their bikes and 

scooters can be left in a 

locked bike shed during the 

day. 

Don’t forget helmets, for 

safety!  


